
 

AAA MEMO: HCM 21-04 
Date: May 10, 2021 
 
Governor Stitt’s Executive Order No. 2021-13, was filed today with the Oklahoma Secretary of State. 

Executive Order No. 2021-13 hereby orders certain dates be observed as holidays by the State of 
Oklahoma in 2022. 

Thank you, 

Sumer Curry 
Office of Governor J. Kevin Stitt 

 

https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/njSuCpYPE5iDnVjXf7QOPh?domain=lnks.gd
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/tVZeCqx9G4UW8EpmsvT8H0?domain=lnks.gd

